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ANNOUNCEMENT 
COMMENT ON PUBLICATIONS 

 
Following a relevant query of the Capital Market Commission with regard to press reports, 

MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS S.A. (“the Company”) hereby announces that it has 

not received so far any binding offer for the acquisition of its participation in ATTICA 

HOLDINGS S.A. (“Attica”) by Fortress Investment Group (“Fortress”) and reiterates that it will 

proceed to relevant Announcements to the investors, should any proposal or agreement 

required to be disclosed arises. For the fullest information of investors, the Company reminds 

that Fortress investment funds are bond holders of a Common Bond Loan of the Company, 

the outstanding balance of which amounts to 142,5 m. euros, which is secured, among others, 

with pledge over Attica shares.  


